PRIOR TO THE SECOND MEETING
[Lodge Letterhead]
Dear Brother [____________________],

I congratulate you again on your first admission into Freemasonry as an Entered Apprentice. I’m confident you will never forget your initiation and that it was a rewarding experience. 

As an Entered Apprentice you are a student in Speculative Masonry. Your Assigned Master Craftsman, Brother [________________], will work with you to see that you are properly prepared as an Entered Apprentice. Please feel free to ask questions of your Assigned Craftsman by contacting him at

[Telephone number] and regard him as a true and trusted friend.
Your Assigned Craftsman will always look forward to answering your questions on the various subjects pertaining to the Entered Apprentice Degree and the proper Lodge protocol for an Entered Apprentice.

I as well as the Brothers of your Lodge wish to assure you that we have walked the same path of Freemasonry as you are. We will be with you every step of the way through each degree. We are looking forward to meeting with you again on [date], at [time], at [place]. Should you have any problem attending on this date please contact you Master Craftsman?
Your attention and interest are proof of your desire to be part of the great fraternity of Freemasonry.

Fraternally, 

Worshipful Master 
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